Department of Environmental Health

www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex

August 5, 2022
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

ph: 910-893-7547

Vuncannon & Sons Builders, Inc e
112 Strickland Lane fax: 910-893-9371
Lillington NC 27546

Re: Existing Tank Application: # BRES2207-0072

To whom it may concern:

An attempt was made to evaluate your property for the purpose of issuing an existing tank permit. The
evaluation could not be completed for one or more of the following reasons.

1. Uncover Outlet lid on septic tank and break seal. ($25.00 fee incurred).
2. Have system pumped out
3. Replace Sanitary T

X 4. Other —Septic Encroachment — Septic field cross off back of existing porch as consistent
with existing operational permit. Field marked onsite via flags. Proposed additions
unapprovable based on existing septic field location. Any septic relocation and expansion
application would likely require a private soil consultant proposal.

Your application will be put on hold until the selected items above have been addressed. When completed,
please call Central Permitting at 910-893-7525 to confirm that the items mentioned have been corrected. We
will then reschedule your property for evaluation. If you have any questions or concerns, please call 910-893-
7547.

Sincerely,

Andle\ib CUIII'I'I, R. E. H. S-

Environmental Health Program Specialist
Harnett County Department of Public Health
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